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LD 1109

I gather the impetus for LD 1109 is the result of the recent and tragic failure of law
enforcement to implement the Yellow Flag on Andrew Card.

Their mistake, not the law abiding citizens of Maine and we shouldn’t have to pay the
price. We all know how outlawing 10+ round magazines will go—only “outlaws”
will keep them. Fact, consider every other bit of contraband. Maine is the safest state
in the country in terms of violent crime, we can responsibly handle larger capacity
magazines, as the record clearly shows. LD 1109 should NOT pass!



